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18. NEW BRIGHTON ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL CLUB - APPLICATION FOR LIQUOR LICENCE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus  Adrian Carpinter - Community Secretary, DDI 941-5305 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval on behalf of the Council, as landlord, to an 

application from the New Brighton Association Football Club to extend its club liquor licence from a six 
month licence to a full year licence. 

 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 The New Brighton Association Football Club has been based in clubrooms at the Bexley Reserve for 

many years.  The Club has been operating a club liquor licence from 1 April to 30 September each 
year coinciding with the traditional football season. 

 
 The football season has become extended over recent years and the Club now wishes to have a liquor 

licence covering the full year. 
 
 APPLICATION 
 
 In seeking the extended liquor licence, it is considered appropriate to obtain initially the agreement of 

the Council, as landowner of the Bexley Reserve.  The application would then be made to the District 
Licensing Authority. 

 
 The Club is requesting the same hours of operation for the all year licence, namely: 
 
 Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays  7.00 am to 10.00 pm 
 Saturdays  4.00 pm to 11.00 pm 
 Sundays  11.00 am to 7.00 pm 
 
 The Council’s licensing staff do not have any concerns about the extension of the licence to operate all 

year. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board grant the Council’s approval as landlord for the New Brighton 

Association Football Club’s application for a full year club liquor licence 
restricted to within the Club premises Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 
from 7.00 am to 10.00 pm, Saturdays from 4.00 pm to 11.00 pm and 
Sundays from 11.00 am to 7.00 pm. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 
 
 


